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It is time for the circulation of petitions for the 2021 Consolidated 
Elections.  Since the City of Dixon is a non-partisan municipality, the City 
residents running for office must file as if there would be a Primary 
Election, which would depend on how many people turn in petitions.  That 
Consolidated Primary will be held on February 23, 2021.  If there is no 
Consolidated Primary Election needed, the names of the candidates will be 
placed on the ballot for the Consolidated Election to be held on April 6, 
2021 for the following offices:  
  

Councilman for the City of Dixon (4 year term) -  Two (2) 
 
Candidates in Dixon will be required to file their nomination petitions in the 
City of Dixon Clerk’s office, 121 West Second Street, during business hours 
from Monday, November 16, 2020 through Monday, November 23, 2020.  
On Monday, November 23, 2020, the clerk’s office will remain open until 
5:00pm.   
 
The signatures for the Primary Petition for Non-Partisan-Municipality can 
begin immediately up until the deadline for filing, November 23, 2020, 
5:00pm. 
 
Visit the State Board Elections Website at:  www.elections.il.gov for all 
downloadable pertinent petition paperwork, candidates guide, and 
information.  Some information can also be found on our website. 
 

http://www.elections.il.gov/

